
 
 

 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF 

PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 
The Waterville Valley Selectboard will hold a public hearing on Thursday, March 

7, 2024 beginning at 3:00 pm at the Waterville Valley Town Hall, pursuant to 
the provisions of RSA 231:163 and 43:2, for the purpose of considering 

amending all existing pole licenses to include language regarding taxation 
pursuant to RSA 72:23. 

 
The Board will also consider adopting a revised Pole and/or Conduit License 
form which will include language regarding taxation pursuant to RSA 72:23. 

 
The hearing is being held to determine if it is in the best interests of the public 
good to amend the pole licenses so that they are consistent with the property 

taxation statutes (RSA 72:23). 
 

The Meeting is In-Person in the lower level meeting room 

of the Town Offices OR 
 

YouTube Live Stream at 
https://www.youtube.com/user/WVTOWNNH 

 

If you have a question or problems with your connection to our livestream 

broadcast, please call (603) 236-4730 for assistance. 

 
 

https://www.youtube.com/user/WVTOWNNH

